

Divided We Stand

The Divided We Stand Project wants to interview you about your experiences surrounding the 2016 presidential election and beyond. Interviews will last 30-60 minutes, and participants can remain anonymous if they chose. The interviews could become part of a theatrical performance that explores how women are negotiating and maintaining their identities and relationships in today's climate of political polarization.

PHOENIX INTERVIEWS JULY 2019 NYC INTERVIEWS SEPTEMBER 2019

If you are interested in participating, email the Divided We Stand Project at **crm470@nyu.edu**

Website: wp.nyu.edu/dividedwestand/ Must self-identify as a woman and be 18 years or older to participate